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Staff Report PW2022-005  

 

Title of Report: PW2022-005 MECP 2021/2022 Dundalk Drinking 

Water Inspection Report 
Department: Public Works  

Branch:  Water & Wastewater 
Council Date: January 19, 2022 
 

Recommendation:  
Be it resolved that Council receive Staff Report PW2022-005 for information. 

 

Background: 
The Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks (MECP) 2021/2022 

Inspection Report for the Dundalk Drinking Water System was received on 
December 8, 2021, (attachment #1). MECP Water Compliance Inspector Matthew 
Shannon conducted a detailed inspection of the Dundalk Drinking Water System on 

October 12, 2021. Due to a change in the Ministry IT systems, the Inspection 
Rating Report (IRR) was delayed and was received on January 12, 2022. 

(Attachment #2). 
 
 

Staff Comments: 
The inspection review period was from October 28, 2020, to October 12, 2021. 

There were no Non-Compliance with Regulatory Requirements, no Actions Required 
and no recommendations for Summary of Recommendations and Best Practices 
Issues in this report. 

The 2020/2021 Dundalk Drinking Water System Inspection Report received a Final 
Inspection Rating of 100.00% and Inspection Risk Rating of 0.00%. The MECP 

Application of the Risk Methodology Used for Measuring Municipal Residential 
Drinking Water System Inspection Results is also included with this report. 
(Attachment #3) 

 
Financial Implications: 

There are no financial implications to this report. 
 
Communications & Community Action Plan Impact: 

Goal 5 - Upgrading our "Hard Services"  

Action 5:  
 

The residents and businesses of Southgate recognize our linear services - roads, 
bridges, water and sewer works, for example - to be a fundamental purpose of 

municipal government. This infrastructure needs to be serviceable and sustainable 
so that our businesses and communities can thrive and grow. 
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Original Signed By 

Original Signed By 

 

 
Concluding Comments: 

Staff recommends that Council receive Staff Report PW 2022-005 for information. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 

 
 

Dept. Head: _____________________  
Jim Ellis, Public Works Manager  

 

 
CAO Approval: ____________________ 

Dave Milliner, CAO                    
 
 

Attachments:  
 

Attachment #1 - MECP 2021/2022 Dundalk Drinking Water System Inspection Report 
 

Attachment #2 - MECP Inspection Summary Rating Record Reporting Year 2021-
2022 
 

Attachment #3 - Application of the Risk Methodology Used for Measuring Municipal 
Residential Drinking Water System Inspection Results  
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